
Orchard Park School District 

 

 

 

Orchard Park Non-Public Student Parent 

Portal Access 
The Orchard Park District is asking parents to submit non-public transportation and change of 

school requests via the parent portal.  

 

If you are new to the Orchard Park District or you have recently moved, you must also complete 

the student registration forms and provide proof of residency. Please contact our central registrar 

at 209-6325 or registrar@opschools.org for more information. 

 

Please fill out this form to get access to the parent portal, once submitted the district will contact 

you within 3 business days with how to access the parent portal.  
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